

April, 2021
Dear Special friends, 
     Hello today, on Friday, April 9, 2021, from Lagos, Nigeria, as I’m back home again for the past two days now. I’ve been away since the middle of February, ministering in East Africa at the usual time every year. I’ve seen the mighty power of God in Kenya, Uganda, Tanzania, and Ethiopia.
     I missed going to India at my usual time every two years, just before East Africa, but I plan to go there next year in February, 2022. This year, I plan to minister in twelve different countries, so please be praying for me as I travel and minister all the time, in so many different places.
     Next month, I plan to travel to the U.S. in the first week of May, to minister there for several weeks, and to spend time with my family. It’s my usual time to go there every year, and I look forward to the annual International Service and Supper at Faith Assembly of God Church, 3940 Vista Road, in Pasadena, Texas, on Friday evening, June 4, at 7:00 P.M. You’re invited!
   This year, we’ll be honoring my beloved late husband, Rev. Arthur E. Hokett, in a Ten Year Remembrance, and also celebrating almost 54 years for me in Africa. Then, on August 7, 2021, we’ll also have a Ten Year Remembrance for him, plus a celebration of my 82nd birthday, and also 54 years in Africa. It will be in Walewale, Ghana, where we started out in July, 1967, and you’re also invited!
     This week, we’re beginning to help put a roof on two more churches in northern Ghana, a town church at Mimima (No. 97), and a village church at Tomoni (No. 98). There are two or three more churches to help in the next few days, as God provides. Can you help me build churches in northern Ghana? We can work together, and go over the 100 mark!
     We’re also going to help my very dear friends, Israel and Esther Olubamisaye, who are Nigerian missionaries with five children, ministering for many years in the country just north of Nigeria, Niger. Most of the country is in the Sahara Desert, and it’s a hard place to live. We met them there about twelve years ago, as we’ve been there quite a few times to minister.
     If you would like to help them, too, please let me know, and I can connect you directly with them. They also send out a monthly E-mail update, as I do, and would be happy to send them to you, too.
     While I was ministering in Kenya recently, I met a man, who was working in a business place in a shopping mall. He told me that just a few years ago, he was a “mad” man, roaming the streets of Nairobi with no hope, and no future.
     Someone told him about Jesus, and prayed for him till his mind was restored! He gave his life to Jesus, has a family now, and is in a good church! He tells everyone he can about Jesus every day!
     While I was in Ethiopia, I talked to a friend who recently had a very complicated surgery, to remove a tumor on her jaw bone. I knew about it, and was praying for her.  The doctors were amazed and happy, when she woke up from the anesthesia, she was talking! She was discharged from the hospital after just two days, to recover at home, praise God!
     I’m praying for YOU, too, that you’ll have a BIG testimony this month, and be AMAZED to see the power of God in your life! Yes, “APRIL” begins with the letter “A,” and the word “AMAZING” also begins with the letter “A,” too! May you see amazing things happen during this month of April for you!
Love, Doris Hokett 
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